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November 9, 1982
MN-82-224 JHG-82-208

United States Nuclear Regulatory Cmmission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Refecence: a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
b) letter, MYAPCo to USNRC, MN-82-213, dated October 29, 1982

Subject: Maine Yankee Reportable Occurrence #82-029/0lT-0

Dear Sir:

Due to administrative error, Reference (b) was identified with an
incorrect LER/R0 Report Number. The correct ntaber is 82-029/OlT-1. Please
find enclosed the corrected report form.

Should additional information be required, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
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John H. Garrity, Senior irector
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing
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cc: Mr. Robert A. Clark
Mr. Paul A. Swetland
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